
November 18,201 0 

John J. Boehm 
8928 LaCosta Rd. 
Louisville, Ky. 40299 

Attorney General 
Office of Rate Intervention 
1024 Capital Center Drive 
suite 200 
Frankfort, KY. 40601-8024 

Dear Sir: 

It has brought to my attention that Hillridge Facilities Inc. has filed an application with the 
Public Service Commission for an 8 1 , 1% monthly increase for their sewer rate. 

It seems a bit excessive to request that much of an increase at this time as their customers 
are currently facing significant tax increases at all levels including federal, state, and local. 

I request that your office investigate their request as well as allowing MSD to take over the 
managing of Hillridge Facilities Inc, 

In addition as a retired accountadcontroller I suggest that a public audit be done of Hillridge 
Facilities Inc. to determine the credibility of this request and feedback be given to their customers. 

Sincerely; 

r 

John J. Boehm 

copy to: 

Jeff Derouen, Executive Director 
Public Service Comission 

Josh Nacey 
Kentucky Division of Water 

Councilman Stuart Benson 


